
Open School - Bluebell Hill Primary School
Using Learning Environment to Support Children’s Mathematical Learning

Welcome to our first ever ‘Open School’! 

When used effectively, learning environment serves a 
dual purpose in a Mathematics classroom.

Firstly, to motivate and inspire children about their 
learning and to expand their understanding of how 
mathematics links to the world beyond school. 

Secondly, as a tool to directly support and scaffold 
children’s learning and understanding. 

Bluebell Hill Primary School pride themselves on their deliberate and effective use of learning 
environment to achieve these two goals, and they are excited to be able to share this learning.    

The workshop will be led by Sophie Gray, the Maths Lead at Bluebell Hill Primary, and will include 
the following:

•	 A tour of the school to see the learning environment in action.

•	 A post-tour discussion and workshop on learning environment non-negotiables, on how to use 

learning environment effectively, and opportunity for networking and idea-sharing.

	

www.transformteachingschool.co.uk
  
      @TransformTSA

Date Time Venue

19 November 2018 9 am – 12.30 pm
Bluebell Hill Primary School, 

Gordon Road, St. Ann’s, 
Nottingham, NG3 2LE

To book email: katie.felstead@transformtrust.co.uk


